NEWS from your WELCA

	King of Glory’s WELCA is excited to start 2023 on a wonderful and positive foot.  We have met our philanthropies locally, nationally and world wide. We are so fortunate, with the support of King of Glory, to be able to help support many and various efforts. As we look forward to upcoming months, WELCA has several items on the docket that include all members of King of Glory:

		SPRING LUNCHEON The annual Spring Luncheon will be held at 12:00 Saturday, April 22nd . Our program will be a presentation from our local Days for Girls chapter with Charlene Etoka providing her personal experience and perspective on the goals of Days for Girls. Ticket sales ($10.00 each) will commence Sunday, March 19th.  Please invite friends and family to a very delicious, fun and educational afternoon.  WELCA invites all New American women and girls to attend the Spring Luncheon at no cost. Transportation will be provided so please sign up for carpooling.  
****See the carpooling sign-up sheet on the WELCA bulletin board by the copy room.****

		LITTLE LIBRARY As we continue to be caretakers of the Little Library,  it has become apparent that we are low on particular items to restock the library.  Those items in need are Elementary Chapter Books, Middle and Senior High Books.  As you clean out closets and shelves this coming Spring, please consider donating these types of books to the overflow bins located by the Fellowship Hall.

		CRAFT DAYS We invite anyone interested in working on crafts to gather at 10:00 on Tuesday and Thursday mornings.  Ideas and materials are provided, but you may work on your personal creations, as well.

		KING OF GLORY COOK BOOK This year is the 60th Anniversary of King of Glory Lutheran Church.  As we celebrate this milestone, WELCA will be publishing a church cookbook.  We invite you to please share recipes of your culinary delights by two methods: 1. Manually by submitting your recipe written on a form located in your mail box, or 2. Electronically by following the guidelines soon to come to a newsletter near you. Recipes can be submitted from now until mid-June, when they all will be published for distribution.  Please consider submitting any historical aspects that may be relevant to the cookbook along with your recipes.

		LENTEN SOUP SUPPERS The family of King of Glory has the opportunity to gather for a simple soup supper prior to the Lenten Services beginning Wednesday, March 1.  Supper will begin at 6:00 with the service scheduled to begin at 7:00.  Please be open to bringing a pot of soup, when asked, and coming for a fabulous opportunity for fellowship!!  SEE YOU ALL THERE!!!
	
